
September 13, 2017 
 
 
TO:  Environmental Commission Members 
  Consultants and Staff 
 
FROM:  Pamela Townsend 
  Administrative Secretary 
 
SUBJECT: MEETING CANCELLATION 
  September 14, 2017 
 
 
 
 
The regularly scheduled meeting of the Environmental Commission for September 14, 
2017 has been cancelled. 
 
The next Environmental Commission meeting is scheduled to be held on October 12, 
2017 at 7:30PM in Room C of the Municipal Building. 
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